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Our 8th annual festival “The River Never Sleeps” will be held on Sunday May 3rd at the Rosewall Hatchery. It is a rain or shine event, guaranteed to be fun and educational with music and food. Lots to see and do!
Our hatchery has just completed the addition of 5 new tanks to one of our raceways and that should be it for renovations! It is time to get back into the creeks to monitor and look at the need for restoration. With 26 creeks in our care it is very difficult to tackle them all, that is where our wonderful volunteers put on their boots and take on a creek! Should this be something that interests you – come to the hatchery and explore the possibility. 

Our hatchery volunteers are working smolt fences at Mud Bay Creek and at Cook Creek which will indicate how many smolts have survived in these creeks over the last year and a half. It also enables us to see what other creatures travel the creeks such as red legged frogs, salamanders and the occasional water shrew! All this information goes to DFO as part of stock assessment. Trees are being potted up in preparation for fall when a great number of volunteer groups all over the island are recipients of our labours. 
AGM is on Thursday May 14th, 7 pm at the Rosewall Hatchery, everyone welcome!!
If you missed The River Never Sleeps Festival and would like to help or see what is happening at the hatchery, our hours of operation are Wednesdays and Saturdays 9 am to 12 pm, Rosewall Creek on Berray Road. For more information, visit our website www.fbses.ca.

